
Ron Middleton Missions Outreach 

November 2021 

Orphanage Update 

rmmoutreach@gmail.com  •   ronmiddletonmissionsoutreach.com  •  715 West Park Drive, Rockwell, NC 28138  •   704-279-2222 

National Pastor & Team News 

I can do all things through Christ which strengtheneth me.  Philippians 4:13  

Bro. Bryan survived his Nigerian trip! We praise the Lord for his 
safety and for the hundreds of souls saved. He traveled to many 
areas while there, meeting all of the Nigerian Pastors supported 
by the Outreach. He preached 2 to 3 times per day. There were 
conferences, special meetings and even a school where he saw 42 
saved, including the principal and his wife.   We are so thankful 
God took care of him and brought him home with only a few mi-
nor glitches.  
Bro. Holmes was a very gracious host. He and his family are doing 
a wonderful work. While there Bro. Bryan was able to see the  

college and the dorms that are being built . The Outreach has been able to give even more this month so the college can be completed 
sooner. It is a vital tool needed to train more pastors and plant more new churches.  
Pray for Bro. Holmes and the City of Refuge Ministry. The Refuge provides a home for those who were formerly Muslims but have con-
verted to Christianity. Bro. Bryan was able to meet these people who have been rescued from all over the country.  They were in hiding 
for their lives and the lives of their children. The stand they are taking for the Lord could have costed them their lives. We are honored 
to help support them. 
Please pray for Bro. Martin and his family. They are facing some issues and would greatly appreciate the prayers. Pray also, for Bro. 
Painter and his wife who is having some health issues. They are in the states but will be heading back to Thailand soon. Bro. Siouk, in 
Cambodia was excited to finally be open and hold a Kids Soulwinning Outreach with 114 kids attending. During the invitation 53 raised 
their hands for salvation! His church, the Liberty Baptist Church Dongker, will be doing a Christmas Program at 6 different mission plac-
es in the coming month. He asks we pray they see many souls saved. 

Our Team Getting the Job Done 

While in Nigeria, Bro. Bryan was able to visit the children at the Baptist Heritage Chil-
dren & Aged Harbour.  What a blessing to meet them and deliver the gifts he brought 
with him. Bro. Thompsons request we pray for the children, the youngest is in the pic-
ture with their gifts.  The Outreach was able to provide a refrigerator for them this 
month. Please pray for their other needs: a roof for their building, a desk top computer, 
wisdom and health and most importantly their safety due to security concerns.  
Continue to pray for the Boan Pa Deng Children’s Shelters. We look forward to an up-
dated report when Bro. painter returns to Thailand.  

989,310 Souls Saved~67,311 Baptized~78 Churches Started~85 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages Supported 

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

Delight thyself also in the Lord: and he shall give thee the desires of thine heart. Psalm 37:4 

The desire in the hearts of the Pastor’s we support is to see souls saved and lives changed. Bro. Whitehouse was 
thrilled to have 8 saved and 10 first time visitors in his new church in Hampton, VA. He also has 5 lined up to bap-
tize. What a blessing! 
All of our men are doing a great work. God is blessing their efforts and building their churches. Some say Soulwin-
ning does not work, but the proof is very evident in these ministries that it does. Lives are being changed and we 
are honored to have a small part in the work being done for the Lord. 
Please pray for all of our American church plants. The new year is fast approaching. We are praying for more doors 
to be opened. We ask that you pray also for our desire to purchase a tent for special meetings. Because it is such a 
big purchase, we are praying the Lord sends the extra funds for this project. It will be a great tool to kick off 

meetings for our new pastors. We thank you for your support and for being part of the Outreach team.  

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 


